
New Connecticut  
Child Passenger Safety Law 

Effective October 1, 2017 

The new regulations list an age and weight,  
the child must meet both requirements. 

 

Rear-facing until age 2 AND 30 pounds.  
Car seat with 5-point harness or rear-facing until age 5 AND 40 pounds 

Booster or car seat until age 8 AND 60 pounds. 
 

 
More information about the law and how to check for car seat recalls is at 

www.southingtonearlychildhood.org/new-ct-car-seat-regulations/ 
 

Thank you to the Bradley Henry Barnes & Leila 
Upson Barnes Memorial Trust at the Main Street 
Community Foundation for helping the ECCS 
promote car seat safety in order to improve the well-
being of Southington’s young children. 


